Celebrating Women’s History Month
Northeast Fisheries Science Center’s
EEO and DAC
Presents:

Rachel Carson’s Silent Spring
50" Anniversary of publication
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Did you know that she worked at our lab? And at MBL?

She was also the first female to sail on the Albatross IlI!

When Rachel Carson published Silent Spring in 1963, she was viciously attacked, called "an ignorant and

hysterical woman." But her warning sparked a revolution in environmental policy and a new ecological
consciousness.

She was a biologist for the federal government when she first noted the effects of the unregulated use of

pesticides and herbicides, especially DDT. Magazines, afraid of losing advertising, refused to publish her
articles.

Thursday March 21, 2013
12:00-1:00
Movie Length: 60 Minutes
Stephen H Clark Conference Room

Come get to know a little more about the courageous Rachel Carson!



